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Dear New Patient/s
First of all may we say “Welcome to Silton Surgery”. We hope that you have been provided with all the information that you need to enable you to make the best use of the service we offer.

In order for you to register:
· We would like, if possible, to see some form of identity i.e. Passport or Driving licence

· For patients who are 18 years of age or younger please hand in the ‘red book’, this means that vaccinations can be recorded on your computer record. The Receptionist can photocopy the vaccination details and return the book to you
· Complete the Purple GMS1 ‘Family doctor services registration form’
· We would also be grateful if you, and each member of your family, could complete the questionnaire so that we have some background information whilst waiting for your full medical records to be transferred

· We encourage all new patients to make an appointment to see the Practice Nurse for a health check so that we have a ‘baseline’ for future reference. If you are on any regular repeat medication or have ongoing health problems, we suggest that you make an appointment as soon as possible, so that there is no delay in providing the medication that you need

· The mobile telephone number on your record should be your own personal one.  For patients under 16 we can put a parents mobile number and email address on their record but when they reach 16 these contact details will be removed. The patient should contact us when they reach the age of 16 to update their contact details to a personal mobile and email.
Please take the time to read the Practice Leaflet and complete and return all the various documents in your pack.  
Including the ‘Sharing your health record’, there is a consent form on the back of it. 

Benefits of using additional information in Summary Care Record
By including additional information in a patient's SCR, more information is available to health and care staff viewing the SCR. It will then be automatically updated when the GP record is updated. This is a quick and effective way to:

· improve the flow of information across the health and care system

· increase safety and efficiency

· improve care

SCR additional information is particularly useful for people with complex or long term conditions, or patients reaching end of life.

If you would like this letter or information in an alternative format, for example in large print or easy read, or if you need help with communicating with us, for example because you use British Sign Language, please let us know. You can call us on 01747 840226 or email: silton.surgery@nhs.net or write to us at the address on this letter.
The Practice Nurse will review all medical records that we receive and she may contact you to offer an appointment if she feels it would be to your advantage.

If you have any questions, please ask the Receptionist. We hope that you do not need us often but we will always do our best to help if you do.

Yours faithfully

Dr Neil Harding and Dr Moyra Reid
